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I N T E R N A T I O N A L  F E D E R A T I O N  O F  S P O R T  C L I M B I N G  
www.ifsc-climbing.org 

Hong Kong, 17 May 2017  
 
 
 
Subject: Officials (Judges and Route Setters) Continental Course  
 
 
 
Dear Asia Continental Council National Member,  
 
We have the pleasure to inform you that the Asia Continental Council will be organizing, with the kind help of the SMF, 
a Continental course for Judges and Route Setters at the occasion of the Asia Youth Championship, 4-9 July 2017 .  
This course is highly important for the development of Sport Climbing as Officials are key actors in any of our 
initiatives.   
The course will be held for the 30 June – 4 July 2017. Participant will be granted a Continental level status. Complete 
information and details over the procedure on how to apply for this course is listed in the attached information sheet. 
 
We trust this course will receive your interest and that some of your National Officials can participate to it. 
 
Best regards  
 
 
 
 
 
   

 
                                                                                            
Anthony SEAH Francis LO  
ACC-IFSC President                    ACC-IFSC Director of Sport Department 
 


